
                                          631 S. Echo Drive 

                                          Brandon, Fl. 33511 

                                          July 5, 1990 

Mr. Cornard K. Hill 

350 Pine Ridge Lane 

Pensacola, Fl. 32514 

 

Dear  C.K., 

 

Perhaps you feel that I have ignored you by not writing but I 

lost my printer back in April, and it is still in the shop 

(under warranty). They just don't seem able to fix it so I 

finally raised so much hell with them that they have loaned 

me a printer. That was just one problem. 

 

The other problem is that on the 14th of May 1990, I had a 

heart attack (they told me minor) yet on the 21st of May I 

had a heart bypass operation (Quadruple bypass). I went 

through the operation ok, by coming home 6 days later. Then 

my problems started.   First my lung partially collapsed and 

it still is not right yet. p 

 

I am still short winded..and get tied real easy and have not 

yet gone back to work. MY main problem was with the incision 

on my leg (where they take the vains to use in the bypass). 

The incision started draining and has just now stopped. 

 

This has put me about 4 weeks behind in my rehabilation. 

During all this time, I just did not feel like doing any 

genealogy work, writing etc...believe me the recovery has 

been very slow (due to my being a diabetic) and agoniozing, 

but I think I am on the way to recover now, once I get my 

strength back. 

 

C.K. again, if I were you I would give those Hills (from 

Boston) that were in Chatham County and Rockingham County a 

good going over.  There is a William Hardin Hill amd also a 

William Henry Hill that I think should be checked out. 

 

I have been trying to help Jerry Reid Hill on his problem and 

I think we are just now starting to make a little progress. I 

have run into the two above named in this work and since the 

marriage of the of Hills to the Hardins certainly poses a 

good prospect for you (I think). 

 

I have nothing else to add but wanted you to know why you 

have not heard from me.  I'll certainly continue to keep 

looking for data to help you. 

 

                                   Regards 

 

                                   Robert Hill 


